
 

 

Pet Memorial Program 

The Tennessee Veterinary Medical Foundation (TVMF) offers a meaningful way for veterinarians to honor 
the memory of their clients' pets while contributing to a worthy cause. TVMA members can participate 
in the Pet Memorial Program by making a $10 donation to the TVMF in a client's pet's name when their 
pet passes away. 

Upon receiving a donation, the TVMF staff will send a letter to the pet owner acknowledging the 
veterinarian’s thoughtful contribution. This letter will inform the pet owner that a donation has been 
made to the TVMF in memory of their pet, recognizing the special bond they shared and supporting the 
veterinary community through the Foundation’s initiatives. 

The Pet Memorial Letters Program allows veterinarians to show compassion and support for their clients 
during a difficult time, while also contributing to the mission of the TVMF. 

For more information or to submit a donation request, TVMA members can contact the TVMF office at 
info@tvmanet.com or call 931.438.0070 Ext. 101. 
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